
We are learning

Upcoming Events

Reminders

Contact Info

This term our students will be working on:

We will  do activities that help us find out 
about each other and learn how to talk 
with other people in class,  thinking about 
how we can make our room a calm and 
happy place. This first half term is about 
settling and feeling like we belong here at  
Bents Green!

English:  We will read a story about  the 
Rainforest and how people affect it.  We 
will be looking at how  to read and 
understand text and  build language that 
is specific to rainforest life

Maths: We will be looking at a range of 
sequencing skills to help our class 
become confident in recognising
patterns in numbers.  We will also learn 
about 2D and 3D shapes

Art: Our class will start to develop their 
drawing skills, finding ways to make 
different marks with pencils and learn to 
shade to create darkness and light

Computing – We will learn how networks 
work, and connecting computers

PRS –We will learn about religious signs 
and symbols in Christianity, Islam and 
Sikhism

Knowledge for Life – In this time we will 
work on self awareness and what it 
means to be me

PE – will focus on building confidence, 
positive approaches to PE and knowing 
our comfort zones

A polite reminder for students to 
bring PE kit if it is not a sensory 
issue. Students can also come to 
school in PE kit on their day if 
they wish. PE kit includes; White 
T-shirt, Shorts/Jogging bottoms, 
Trainers, Deodorant and Water 
Bottle 

There are no key dates, yet but 
we’ll let you know if anything 
changes!

If you would like to further 
discuss these information or 

you have any problems or 
questions, please contact me:

afry@bentsgreen.sheffield.sc
h.uk

0114 236 3545
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